
Date:         Monday, August 07, 2000 

To:             CEC Customer 

From:        Yung Ho Park 
Subject:     DSD 412 Software Chips 

Bulletin:     No. 8 

  
  

The DSD 412 software (PCU) labeled H829510 for chips U13 and U14 should fix the problem
with the F904 (low line fault) as well as the F902 (power supply fault) and F903 (line 
synchronization failure).  All that needs to be done is to change out these chips, no need to 
write down parameters and to put them back in once the chips have been replaced.  If you are 
experiencing these problems then contact Technical Support for new PCU chips. 

Note: Make sure the DCU chips U39 and U40 have the latest software.  These        chips are 
designated A205 4.  If the car has been running with these chips already, then do not change 
these chips and please return the ones that were sent. 

Technical Support: (212) 489-5750             Fax: (212) 245-8245 


